

Sep 8, 2022

To: Laura Johnston

This letter is in response to your request for more information regarding our Special Olympics Ontario speed skating program.

The safety mats are approximately 4' x 12' x 10" and we have 30 of them.

The mats are probably better off left in a non-heated environment.

We typically start our program in early October and run until the end of March.

Our practices run for 45-50 minutes one day a week.

We are insured through Special Olympics Ontario and will happily provide proof of insurance.

As stated in our previous letter, the Municipality of Brockton has enthusiastically supported our program and athletes year after year by waiving the ice fees.

Currently, we have 1 athlete from West Grey, 1 from Cargill, 1 from Hanover and 3 from Brockton. We are hoping that with the program in Ayton we can entice more West Grey athletes to consider registering.

I truly hope that this council can see fit to support these incredible athletes while they train to represent both Ontario and South Saugeen at the National Games in 2024.

Sincerely,

Sandra Bowman Community Coordinator Special Olympics Ontario South Saugeen 519-291-7320 sass\_34@hotmail.com